
GUEST TESTOMONIALS

Where it's always a

great day for an event!




Rontai Walker

(404) 297-9522 ext. 1800

walkerr@gptc.edu




Damita Young

(404) 297-9522 ext. 1804

youngd@gptc.edu










495 North Indian Creek Drive

Clarkston, Georgia 30021 




 For turn-by-turn directions to the venue,

search for "DeKalb Conference Center"

on your smart phone's navigation app.

CONTACT US TO
SCHEDULE A TOUR

DeKalbConferenceCenter

@GPTCDekalbCC



The Conference Center has flexible event spaces
that can be configured to accommodate events
from 2 to 450 attendees.  We are the perfect
location for corporate events such as, meetings,
retreats, dinners, luncheons, and tradeshows,
school events such as graduation ceremonies,
proms and formal dances, and personal events
such as weddings, receptions, reunions,
anniversary and birthday parties.

We offer a wide range of features including
integrated audio/visual technology, coffee and
tea service for meetings, complementary wi-fi,
electric car charging stations, and ample free
parking.

WELCOME TO THE DEKALB
CONFERENCE CENTER AT

GEORGIA PIEDMONT
TECHNICAL COLLEGE

VALUE
Great service, affordable prices and flexible
payment options make the DeKalb Conference
Center one of the best values in the Atlanta
area.  Allow your imagination to run wild and
create a unique look and feel for your special
event.

CONVENIENT LOCATION
Located less than a 30 minute's drive from
downtown Atlanta, and just one mile from I-285.  
You can travel to and from local area hotels
and attractions in a reasonable amount of time.

CATERING
We offer flexible catering policies to meet the
needs of your event.  Our preferred caterers can
provide anything from box lunches, buffets or
plated meals in a range of prices to fit your
budget.

We have a warming kitchen for caterers to use
that includes a full range of equipment, such as
ice machines, a dishwasher, food warmer, and a
commercial refrigerator and freezer.
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